
 

 
MONTHLY MEETING 

 
WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 11, 2023, NOON 

WESTVIEW INN, DOWNTOWN WEST SALEM 
 

GUEST SPEAKERS: 
Judson Steinback, 

Landscape Designer/Owner, 
Coulee Region Ecoscapes 

and 
Amy Smith, Sustainability 

Director for Habitat for 
Humanity 

Best Storm Water Practices – 
Rain Gardens – Rain Barrels 

 
 

*********** 
Our meetings offer networking, information, resources, and a relaxed atmosphere 

where everyone is welcome.  Please plan to attend our meetings!  Your membership 
dues cover an excellent buffet lunch for one representative of your business.  

Additional representatives pay $10 toward the buffet lunch.  
 
 

 



Downtown Trick or Treat and Trunk or Treat 
Downtown Trick-or-Treating is fast approaching.  Downtown Trick-or-Treating will 

be held on Tuesday, October 31, from 3:00 p.m. until 5:00 p.m.   
Every year our numbers have gone up.  This year we are 

anticipating over 1,000 children.  Think of the adults who will see your 
business participating in this event.   

We distribute signs the morning of October 31 to all of the 
participating businesses welcoming the Trick-or-Treaters in, and when 

you are done or out of candy treats, simply pull your sign out of your 
window.   

The West Salem Business Association will again close South Leonard Street from 
Hamilton Street to Elm Street for the safety of trick or treaters.   

    Any business that does not have a store in downtown can still participate!  The West 
Salem Recreation Department is again sponsoring Community Trunk-Or-Treat in the 
Village Park!  

  This free community event will provide a safe and unique trick-or-treating experience 
for families. Costumed children (age 12 and under) will trick-or-treat outdoors from 3:00-
5:00 pm on Tuesday, October 31 by going between downtown businesses (on Leonard St.) 
and booths set up in West Salem Village Park to get their bag filled with goodies.  

We are encouraging businesses and organizations to consider hosting a Trunk-Or-
Treating booth in Village Park to promote a safe central location 
for kids to go.  As safety is a prime concern, we would like to aid 
in getting kids off the street and into the park, away from traffic. 
This option will also provide businesses with small offices the 
ability to reduce congestion at their place of work.  

  If your business is interested in participating in this event with 
a booth in Village Park, please let the West Salem Park & 
Recreation Department know by October 16th so we can reserve a 
spot for you. The phone number is 786-0222.  Forms were sent by 
direct mail last month and information is available on the www.westsalemwi.gov website.   

  Picnic tables will be provided around the park for you to utilize.  However, you are 
more than welcome to bring along any of your own booth supplies to promote your business 
and make your spot your own.  Additional details will be mailed to each participating 
organization prior to the event, including directions, setup times, etc. 

 The community enjoys a safe place to send their children, and we love to promote the 
business community.  

 

http://www.westsalemwi.gov/


Berg Hemker Olson American Legion Events 
 

 
 

 

 



 

 
 
 



 
 

Two of our zones have now opened for service and a third is on 

the way. If you're in one of these zones, you've already received an 

e-mail from us saying your home is ready to apply for service & 

schedule your installation.  Our contractor, Steiger Construction, 

continues to work their way through West Salem. If your neighborhood 

has had mainline and drops (fiber that runs from the mainline to your 

home) installed, you're in an area that is getting close to being able to 

apply for service. Please watch your e-mail for a message that you can 

go online, select services, and schedule your installation.  

When it's time to bury fiber to your home our contractors will get 
in touch with you via a visit, e-mail, or phone call. They will be asking 

where you would like the fiber to come into your home and if there are 

any buried private utilities, sprinkler systems, underground dog fences, 

etc. in your yard. When they reach out to you, please respond so we 

can keep the work moving along in your neighborhood. Thank you! 

 
 



 
 
 



 



 

 



 
 

 
112 Leonard Street South, 
West Salem, WI  54669 

(608) 786-2811 
lecouleecheese@gmail.com 

(and gift shop—have you seen the gifts available for sale at 
Le Coulee Cheese Castle?) 



 
 
 

 
Cottage Grove Nursery & Gift Shop 
W3293 County Road B, West Salem, WI  54669 

(608) 786-3535 
 
The Zip Code Signs are FINALLY here!  Pre-
order your favorite town (West Salem, 
Bangor, Tomah, etc.)  Signs are $34.00 each.  
Super cute unique gift.  Plan ahead for 
Christmas or Birthday gifts.  Lead time is 
about three weeks. 
 



Lloyd’s Speedstop, 83 Buol Road, 
West Salem 
Looking for part time nights?  
4 or 5-9?  We have a place for you! 
Starting at $15/hr 
Please stop in for an application or email 
at lloydsspeedstop@yahoo.com 

 
Full-Time Clerk / Treasurer 

The Village of West Salem is seeking applicants for the full-
time position of Clerk/Treasurer. We are looking for 
someone with great customer service skills and an 
incredible attention to detail. We are seeking an individual 
who is highly organized, exercises strong judgment, and 
can operate in an independent capacity.  Full job 
description, application, and more information available at 
www.westsalemwi.gov  

 
 

mailto:lloydsspeedstop@yahoo.com
http://www.westsalemwi.gov/


 
 
These orange posts are markers for our fiber; they hold the ground wires that 
connect to the fiber. The primary purpose of the posts is for locating. Other 
companies will use a metal pedestal instead of a post, which are bigger and 
roughly two years out to order right now because of supply issues. Other fiber 
providers will also leave ground cables lying in the handhole (a handhole is 
an underground vault that provides access to fiber optic cable and other 
utilities for splicing & repairs) with no chance of locating the fiber line in wet 
or frozen conditions. This makes the fiber not locatable when work needs to 
be done in these conditions and increases your chance of having issues with 
your service due to a fiber cut. In addition to locates, the posts keep 
snowplows from driving over and crushing our handholes in the winter (if that 
happened, we'd have to dig up your yard again to repair the handhole and no 
one wants that). So... having the fiber wires accessible from these orange 
posts makes locating the fiber lines easy and is one of the things that makes 
our network more stable and dependable.  
 



 

 
 
 
 
 

Welcome new 
member Coronas 
Cantina-Grill #2 
Mexican Restaurant, 
920 West City 
Highway 16, Suite B, 
West Salem 
 
 
 



 
www.westsalemwi.org 

IN THIS ISSUE: 
Upcoming Events 

Meeting Wednesday!!! 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
West Salem Business Association 
P. O. Box 84 
West Salem, WI  54669 
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